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I oppose HB 2025-  I’m a native Oregonian and am saddened to see how our 

beautiful state is being inundated with bigger and bigger fee/tax burdens every year.  

The increases proposed in this bill impact our economy (CDL increase is 

astronomical!), impact our youth (learner permit fees are outrageous) and heavily 

burden all Oregonians who are just trying to get by and living paycheck to paycheck.  

This will have an impact not only on families, but on our farmers and AG industry, as 

well as any small business just trying to make a living.   We do not need new fees 

and taxes!  Put together a DOGE team for Oregon, eliminate the waste and fraud, 

and do what Oregon families have to do, find a way to exsist on a budget.  


